
Again we are to pay more for electricity and it is becoming increasingly hard to keep the credit rating at a 
"A" level. 
 
It is known the Electrical Providers and mainly Ergon as the main supplier of the majority of Queensland, 
has corrupted their figures to gain the permission to have fees increased. 
What is of concern, are those being disconnected because they are unable to pay for electrical use. 
Should that not tell you something? The fees are exorbitant! 
 
I am disappointed with the summary of Accounts with Ergon and it should be made compulsory to supply 
a full itemised account of credits and debits, not bundled into one. 
 
The following should be amended and made mandatory: 
 
Titles that have NO rate applied to each: 
 
1. Solar Connection Meter Charge. 
2. Controlled Load Tariff Meter Charge. 
3. Primary Tariff Meter Charge. 
 
This comes under one single Heading as "Meter Service Charge" that attracts a 10% GST. 


